
With the cold winter weather approaching please ensure that your child is 

dressed appropriately for all recess times.  

 It is helpful to label all their belongings (jackets, snow pants, hats, mittens, 

boots) with their names. 

Snow pants are only needed when there is snow on the ground. 

December 18th: Classroom Holiday Celebrations   **school closes at 12:30pm 

December 21st - January 4th: Winter Break - NO SCHOOL 

January 18th - NO SCHOOL - MLK Day 

Dear Families, 

As we continue through the holiday season we will learn about how 

different cultures around the world celebrate. We will also continue 

to talk about the importance of giving and being thankful. As we all know it can be 

stressful this time of year. Please remember your children can feel your stress, so take the 

time to slow down and enjoy these moments with your child. 

 We will finish up our geography studies on the United States and Idaho. Then we 

will transition into the continent of Europe. Again, we will learn about the different 

biomes, animals and cultures that inhabit this land. 

 Unfortunately, due to these unprecedented times our typical holiday celebration 

will look different this year. The children will learn a few holiday songs and I will video 

tape them singing and send the videos to you via tadpoles.   

 Our last day of school is on Friday, December 18th. This is also a half day, which 

means that the school closes at 12:30pm. I will make a pasta feast for lunch that day. 

Please keep an eye out for a sign up email from Ms. Randi. 

I hope you all have a wonderful holiday season! ~ Ms. Erin 
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I m port an t clas sroom Dat es  an d Remin ders   

I m port an t all  sch ool  dat es  an d remin ders   


